
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Friday 13th November is Children In Need. To help raise money for this very 

worthy cause we are asking for children to wear their pyjamas. This could be a 

onesie, a long sleeved pyjama set and if they would like to, they could wear a 

dressing gown. If your child would like to bring their slippers in, they must also 

bring in a pair of outside shoes. We just ask for a small donation towards 

Children In Need which will be collected via Parent pay.  

 

Please note that we are unable to accept any cash in the academy at this 

time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 
 
Mrs Whitworth 
 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
 


